Aqua Play Maintenance Update

Aqua Play

Dear Valued Guests,

Please be informed that "Aqua Play" will undergo its yearly maintenance from

September 12th to the 13th, 2023.

During this period, we will be enhancing the facilities to ensure

they remain safe and enjoyable for all our guests.

Rest assured that the Water Slide, Lazy River, all swimming pools, and the Sands Castle
Kid's Club will continue to operate as usual, providing you with a seamless experience
during your stay.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as
we work to improve our facilities.

At The Sands, our commitment is to offer you not only a secure environment but also an
even more enjoyable one.

Thank you for choosing The Sands. We look forward to welcoming you soon.

Best regards,
The Sands Management



